
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

NEW JERSEY JUDICIARY SYSTEMS HELP DESK -

FURTHER UPDATED CONTACT INFORMATION 

This notice supersedes the October 2, 2017 Notice to the Bar that set out new 

contact information for the New Jersey Judiciary's Help Desk for systems-related 

issues. 

Rather than the calling instructions contained in that October 2, 2017 notice, 

effective immediately the Help Desk is reverting to its previous telephone contact 

information. Therefore, until further notice all systems-related calls should be made to 

the Judiciary's Help Desk 24/7 at either 609-633-2275 or 800-343-7002. For all non­

systems-related calls, please use the Superior Court Clerk's Office Call Center number 

- 609-421-6100 - Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Questions regarding this superseding notice may be directed to Michelle M. 

Smith, Superior Court Clerk, by email at michelle.smith@njcourts.gov, or by telephone 

at 609-815-2900 ext. 54200. 

Glenn A. Grant, ~A.O. 
Acting Administrative Director 

Dated: October 12, 2017 


